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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 
    A couple prominent people (John & 

Timothy) will be featured in our reading 

along with a couple congregations 

(Philippi & Thessalonica).   As you read, 

you will discover that people (and 

churches) haven’t changed all that much.  

God is still reaching out and helping them 

to be all they can be! 

   Discover how God can help you (and has 

helped you already).  Spend time daily 

allowing Him to speak to your heart! 

   The daily Bible reading is on our monthly 

calendar, website and copies are available 

in the church foyer! 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

 

    Taking time to praise God and then 

thank Him for all that He has and is 

doing is beneficial to believers.  This 

will help you to find peace in the 

midst of the turbulent world we live 

in.  Remembering what God continues 

to do for you will help you to bring 

other issues before Him. 

   When you get “frustrated”, “upset”, 

“angry”, etc. about how things are 

going, feel free to vent to God.  He 

knows your heart already so it’s not 

going to “surprise” Him.  It will help 

you vent, and the other parts of your 

prayer time will remind you that “all 

things work together for the good of 

those that love Him.” 

     Communication is a two way 

street—Let God Speak (Bible Reading) 

and then you speak (Prayer)! 

 

 

 

 

 

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in  November   9:30 am 

   November will be a time when 

we will gain greater insight on 

what it was like to live in Jesus’ 

day.  The community, home, 

school and children’ raising of the 

time will be looked at.  This 

knowledge will enable us to better 

grasp how Jesus can work in our 

life as well! 

   Join us on Sundays at 9:30 as we 

finish this study! 

 

 

 

Men of 

FAITH 

 

 

 
   In November we will complete 

our study of the “New Testament 

Men of Faith” with studies on 

Thomas and also on Jesus.   

   We will then begin a study 

through the end of the year 

entitled: “On the Way to 

Emmaus”.  This is reference to 

Jesus explaining to a couple 

disciples, following His 

resurrection, how God was 

fulfilling His plan through Jesus. 

    How this fits in with all the rest 

of God’s Word will be better seen 

as you read through the Bible in 

2023! 

 

 

    You can pick up copies of these 

studies by seeing Paul each week. 
 

 

     We are thankful for those that 

are stepping up to help and 

encourage others.  When Deb was 

out (due to respiratory infection—

NOT COVID), Austin stepped up 

and took charge of the live 

streaming and running the Power 

Point for our worship service. 

     When visitors came, people 

took time to introduce themselves 

and connect with common 

interests. 

     We have received 

encouragement and financial 

support from people in Ohio and 

Tennessee during the month of 

October. 

   Different organizations, 

including the Vienna Township 

have shared how they are relying 

on our Community Calendar! 

 

 

 

LIVE STREAMING & MORE! 
Livestreaming begins around 10:30 

AM on Sundays. 
   Pinerunchurch.org 

     Bible Studies (will help with your 2023 

Bible Reading!), calendars, updates,  

Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park info and 

more! 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

Snapchat—74 people are following 

Instagram- 78  people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—234 people are following 

YOUtube—we have 10 puppet shows 

available for viewing.  
Facebook Messenger over 100 contacts 

on a daily basis as we share God’s Word 

and encouragement. 
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